

Walker, Susan

From: Lacey Duke [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 9:14 AM
To: Walker, Susan
Subject: Need to Postpone Our BOA Meeting for December 10th

Susan,

My husband and I need to postpone or cancel our BOA application for lot 2507 E. 16th, case number C15-2012-0130, for this upcoming December 10th session. Is there a way to postpone indefinitely, as we are undergoing shifts in our contract since the lot has been found out to need legal subdivision and we're working out details in a new contract for purchase? Also, if we cancel or retract our application can we receive a full or partial refund due to our not truly receiving a verdict which we applied to receive? Thank you for your time and I greatly look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,
Lacey Duke
512-905-0271